To: Bennett, Tate[Bennett. Tate@epa.gov}; Hugh[viewsandnews@aol.com]

Cc: Ford, Hayley[ford.hayley@epa.govl; Ferguson, Lincoln[ferguson.lincoln@epa.gov}
From: Hupp, Millan

Sent: Sat 9/9/2017 9:19:56 PM

Subject: Re: Hi From Hugh Hewitt

Mr. Hewitt,

Hayley will be able to assist in scheduling this request. Was there a date you had in
mind?

Thank you so much,

Millan Hupp
Director of Scheduling and Advance

Office of the Administrator, EPA
202.380.7561 hupp.millan@epa.gov

From: Bennett, Tate

Sent: Friday, September 8, 2017 5:13:08 PM

To: Hugh

Cc: Hupp, Millan; Ford, Hayley; Ferguson, Lincoln
Subject: RE: Hi From Hugh Hewitt

Hey there, Mr. Hewitt! We had been meaning to reach out to you r.e. the October visit if we hadn't already! I am
looping in Millan and Hayley to handle both. The Administrator is looking forward to catching up with you soon
and we will process this other request.

From: Hugh [mailto:viewsandnews@aol.com)|
Sent: Friday, September §, 2017 5:09 PM

To: Bennett, Tate <Bennett.Tate@epa.gov>
Subject: Hi From Hugh Hewitt

Hi Tate: Thanks for working with the Lincoln Club folks. I have one other request for a meeting from folks who
missed him in the OC but one with SP at his office. With whom do I discuss scheduling? Hugh

Sent from my iPhone
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